
PARENTAL CIRCULAR 

Dated: 25th July 2019 

Circular No.: SRWS/Admin/003/2019   

Classes:  All Classes                                                                             

Subject: Dengue Prevention                                                                

Dear Parents, 

We, at ShreeRam World School, are committed towards good health, sanitation and clean 

environment. In order to join the mass movement to control ‘Dengue’ in Delhi, the school is 

being fumigated regularly, over and above maintaining very high standards of cleanliness in and 

around the campus. To instill the values of personal commitment towards a healthier society, 

students are also being given awareness sessions for prevention of dengue fever. 

Keeping in mind that mosquitoes that spread dengue mostly bite at dawn and dusk, we would 

request parents to prevent the breeding of mosquitoes in and around your homes by avoiding 

water logging in coolers, flowerpots, AC trays apart from using mosquito repellants and sprays. 

To protect children from mosquito bites, we strongly recommend your ward to wear long 

socks/ leggings of skin colour / school trousers and full sleeves school shirt/ T-shirt. 

Warm Regards 

Sudha Sadangi 

(Head of School) 

 


